
 

Rob Bonta 
Attorney General  

455 GOLDEN GATE AVENUE, SUITE 11000 
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October 8, 2024 
 
 
Mr. Scott S. Harris, Clerk  
Supreme Court of the United States 
1 First Street, N.E. 
Washington, D.C. 20543 
 

RE: Crownholm v. Moore, No. 24-276 
Request for Extension of Time 

 
Dear Mr. Harris: 
 

I represent respondents Richard B. Moore, et al., in the above-captioned case.  The 
petition for a writ of certiorari was filed on September 9, 2024, following a 56-day extension of 
the ordinary deadline for seeking a writ of certiorari.  The response to the petition is currently 
due on October 28, 2024.  Pursuant to Rule 30.4, respondents respectfully request that the time 
for filing a response to the petition be extended by 30 days, up to and including November 27, 
2024.  An extension of time would allow for adequate time for internal review and would better 
enable preparation of a response that respondents believe would be most helpful to the Court. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 /s/ Christopher D. Hu 
 

CHRISTOPHER D. HU 
Deputy Solicitor General 

 
For ROB BONTA 

Attorney General 
 

cc: Paul V. Avelar, Institute for Justice 
 Counsel for Petitioners Ryan Crownholm, et al.  
 


